
AMENDMENT 
TO THE MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING 

BETWEEN 
THE GOVERNMENT OF THE REPUBLIC OF KOREA 

AND 
THE GOVERNMENT OF CANADA 

CONCERNING WORKING HOLIDAY PROGRAMS 

The Government of the Republic of Korea and the Government of 
Canada, 

Recalling the Memorandum of Understanding Between the 
Government of the Republic ofKorea and the Government of Canada 
Concerning Working Holiday Programs, done at Ottawa the 20th day of 
October, 1995, (hereinafter referred to as "the MOU"), 


